
The 7th graders gave back to the community on May 12th by visiting four

different nonprofit organizations. One group went to City Mission where they put

together personal hygiene kits that they can give out to those in need.  Another 10

students went to the Restore shop that is with the Habitat for Humanity

organization. At the store that takes second hand household goods, the students

cleaned and organized items that had been dropped off for donation.  A third

group stayed in Arlington to help out with some outside cleanup at the Good

Samaritan Nursing home.  The final group went to Mission Possible in Findlay.  This

organization has a partnership with schools in Haiti & Dominican Republic, they

work with the schools for ways to improve their education system.  Our students

that went there assisted in making some hands-on manipulatives to help with the

lower level grades in math. Each group spent 2 hrs working hard to help others.

We hope these students realize the importance of giving back to others.


